BAILEY VS. MIDDLESEX TONIGHT

Merry Christmess Barley Bugle

400 CIRCULATION

VOLUME 11, NO. 4

BAILEY, N. C. DECEMBER, 1950

Freshmen, Sophomores Lead in Scholostic

PRICES: MONTHLY-10¢

Lunchroom To Serve Christmas Dinner

For December 21, Mrs. K. F. Lewis and her assistants are preparing for the student body a Christmas turkey dinner. The home ec. girls, by their decorating, plan to turn the lunchroom into a Christmas scene.

Ninety-three pounds of turkey, donated by the government, will be the main dish of this dinner. English beas, potatoes, fruit salad, cranberry sauce, milk, whole wheat bread, and cake will also be on the menu.

Mrs. Frances Rouse's home ec. girls are going to make candle holders to decorate the tables.

Wayne Lamm will have designed and printed on the bulletin board "Father We Thank Thee" and "Merry Christmas."

CALENDER

Dec. 20-21...Examinations

Dec. 22 to Jan. 1 Holidays

Dec. 30....Teen-age Party

Jan. 8...4-H Club Meeting

Jan. 17 Report cards

Author Names Bugle As Representative Paper

For the second time the Bugle has been selected by an author as a representative pattern of mimeograph newspapers.

The first time came when J. C. Tressler used a photostatic copy of a first page of the paper in his fourth edition of English In Action, Course Three.

The letter below, received this week, explains the second recognition.

In a book by Mr. Munchel of the University of Cincinnati your school paper was used as one of several representative papers in presenting what he felt to be the proper set-up for such papers. Our school herein Penfield (N. Y.) is anxious to start a school newspaper, and if it is at all possible we would like to receive a copy of your publication to use as a guide in setting ours up. We would appreciate at the same time receiving any comments you might feel to be of assistance to us in our endeavor.

Very truly yours, FRANCIS M. BRADLEY

By a small margin, according to the report cards, the freshman and sophomore classes are doing better scholastic work than the juniors and seniors.

This fact was established after averaging the grades of the different classes.

This lead by the lower classes reveals itself. too, when one looks at those students making honor roll. Three of the five honor roll students in high school are soohomores. These are Jan Perry. Clara Lou Stott, Fannie Lou Manning; Eunice Perry, and Jane Morgan, junior and senior respectively, made honor also.

The cards further show that throughout high school the girls lead the boys in making better grades.

Students To Fill Christmas Boxes

Six Christmas boxes have been allotted this school by the Red Cross to be filled.

This gives an average of three rooms per box. When filled, the boxes will be sent to children in foreign lands, designated by the Red Cross.